
Notice for Vermont Applicants for the Fiscal Year 2014 Housing Preservation Grant Program 
Address Correction for USDA Rural Development Vermont State Office 
 
(June 16, 2014) 
 
On June 11, 2014, USDA announced the availability of grants to preserve and repair housing for very-
low- and low-income rural families through the Housing Preservation Grant (HPG) program.  The Notice 
of Funding Availability published in the Federal Register contained an incorrect mailing address for the 
USDA Rural Development Vermont State Office. 
 
Applicants for the Fiscal Year 2014 Housing Preservation Grant program in Vermont should use the 
following: 
 

Vermont State Office  
87 State Street, Suite 324  
P.O. Box 249 
Montpelier, VT  05601 
Phone: (802) 828–6028 
TDD: 711 Relay 
Tammy Surprise 

 
# 
 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. To file a complaint of discrimination, write: USDA, Office of the Assistant 
Secretary for Civil Rights, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Ave., SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (866) 632-

9992 (Toll-free Customer Service), (800) 877-8339 (Local or Federal relay), (866) 377-8642 (Relay voice users). 
 

http://www.usda.gov/wps/portal/usda/usdahome?contentid=2014/06/0118.xml&navid=NEWS_RELEASE&navtype=RT&parentnav=LATEST_RELEASES&edeployment_action=retrievecontent
http://www.rurdev.usda.gov/HAD-HPG_Grants.html
http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2014-06-11/pdf/2014-13631.pdf
http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2014-06-11/pdf/2014-13631.pdf

